
Data and Image Consent for School Yearbook 
The Vancouver School Board (VSB) and its schools are authorized to collect, use, and 
disclose student personal information in accordance with the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act (“FIPPA”). At the start of the school year, your child’s photo 
would have been collected for operational purposes such as attendance or ID verification 
for exams in accordance with section 26(c) of FIPPA. 

Now, as part of its commitment to protecting student privacy, in accordance with sections 
32(b) and 33(2)(b), the VSB is seeking your consent to use and share your child’s image for 
the purposes of creating a school-specific publication (a “yearbook” or the like) and, if 
applicable, featuring their image in the graduating class composite photo. Furthermore, 
the VSB is seeking your consent to collect additional images and data for the purposes of 
creating this school-specific publication in accordance with section 26(d).  

Should you have any questions about the creation of your school’s publication, in particular, 
including who is responsible for compiling the images and data, please contact your school 
administrator. For inquiries about FIPPA, please contact privacy@vsb.bc.ca.   

I GIVE MY CONSENT for the school or District to collect, use, and share my child’s personal 
information for purposes consistent with the above.   

This consent may be withdrawn at any time in writing to your school. Withdrawal of consent 
does not require the school or school district to take any steps to withdraw from publication 
any previously published material.  

Unless withdrawn, this consent is effective immediately and lasts until September 30 of the 
next school year, 2026.
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